From: noreply@esolutionsgroup.ca

To: Clerks; Communications
Subject: New Response Completed for Senior of the Year Nomination Form
Date: Wednesday, April 3, 2024 1:18:48 PM

WARNING: This email originated from someone who is not
sending from a Town of Essex email address. Reply only if you
recognize the senders email address. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender, the senders email
address and know the content is safe.

Hello,
Please note the following response to Senior of the Year Nomination Form

has been submitted at Wednesday April 3rd 2024 1:14 PM with reference
number 2024-04-03-021.

e What is your full name?
kathryn hunt

e What is your main phone number?

o Please provide a valid email address.

e What is the nominee's full name?
Evelyn Theresa Vivier

e What is the nominee's full address (including street, street
number, and postal code).

e What is the nominee's home or primary phone nhumber?

e Please provide a brief summary of why this individual should
receive an Ontario Senior of the Year award?
Evelyn has very recently celebrated her 90th birthday and has lived in
Essex for most of not all of those years. Earl her late husband and
Evelyn had 4 boys and 1 girl. Evelyn pretty much gave the land which
is now known as Hunter Park many years ago for a small fee and she



did this so the community could have a park for families. Over the
years Evelyn has blessed many with her quilts, and beautiful
antiques. She is an all around lovely woman that has been strong and
has loved our Essex community.

[This is an automated email notification -- please do not respond]





